
CITY OF MARSHALL 
BUDGET WORK SESSION 

M I N U T E S  
Tuesday, July 14, 2020 

 
The work session of the Common Council of the City of Marshall was held July 14, 2020, at the Minnesota 
Emergency Response and Industrial Training (MERIT) Center, 1001 West Erie Road. The meeting was called to 
order at 4:30 P.M. by Mayor Robert Byrnes. In addition to Byrnes the following members were in attendance: 
Craig Schafer (4:45 PM), Glenn Bayerkohler, John DeCramer, Russ Labat and James Lozinski. Absent: Steven 
Meister. Staff present included: Sharon Hanson, City Administrator; Jason Anderson, Director of Public Works/ 
City Engineer; Annette Storm, Director of Administrative Services; Karla Drown, Finance Director; Dean 
Coudron, Public Ways Superintendent; Bob VanMoer, Wastewater Treatment Facility Superintendent; Scott 
Truedson, Assistant Wastewater Facility Superintendent; Eric Luther, Tall Grass Liquor Manager and Kyle Box, 
City Clerk. 
 
Tall Grass Liquor Proposed 2021 Budget 
Director of Administrative Services, Annette Storm provided an overview of the agenda item. Director Storm 
introduced Tall Grass Manager Eric Luther to present the Tall Grass 2021 budget. 
 
Wastewater Proposed 2021 Budget 
Wastewater Superintendent Bob VanMoer provided the background information on the 2021 Wastewater 
Treatment Facility proposed budget. 
 
Storm Water Proposed 2021 Budget 
Director of Public Works/ City Engineer Jason Anderson provided an overview of the 2021 Surface Water 
proposed budget. 
 
Mayor Byrnes also discussed the Sales Tax numbers received for the month of April. 
 
Adjournment 
At 5:09 PM, Mayor Byrnes Adjourned the meeting. 
 

 ______________________ 
          Mayor 

Attest: 
 
___________________________ 
City Clerk 
 


